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February 10, 2020 
 
 

PORT OF VANCOUVER USA NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Port of Vancouver USA Board of Commissioners 
will attend the Dedication of the new iTech Preparatory building, beginning at 6:00 
p.m., on Thursday, February 20, 2020, on the WSU Vancouver campus, 16100 NE 
50th Ave., Vancouver, Washington, 98686. The purpose of this event is to celebrate 
Vancouver Public Schools opening of its new iTech Preparatory building on the WSUV 
campus.  Information regarding the iTech program for middle and high school students 
who are pursuing STEM education will be shared followed by a tour of the building. 
The commission will not vote on any action items or sign any documents during the 
event. 
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